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BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
JULY 7, 2020 AGENDA 

 
Subject: 
 
Resolution authorizing a 
Professional Engineering 
Services Contract for Crafton, 
Tull & Associates, Inc. 
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Public Works Department 
 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Crafton, Tull & Associates, Inc., for 
Professional Engineering Consultant Services for the 
Fourche Dam Pike at Interstate 440 Traffic Signal 
Improvements.   
 

FISCAL IMPACT Amount for Engineering Services is not to exceed 
$72,000.00.  Funding for this project is from the Arkansas 
Economic Development Agency with local match funds from 
the ⅜-Cent Capital Improvement Sales and Compensating 
Use Tax Funds and the Capital Improvement Bonds. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

The project includes improvements to the Fourche Dam Pike 
at Interstate 440 interchange, north of the railroad tracks, as 
well as railroad crossing and signal improvements. This 
project as a part of the overall plan to improve traffic flow 
and encourage economic development in the Little Rock 
River Port area.  Crafton, Tull and Associates, Inc., was 
selected through a statements of qualifications process to 
provide design work for these projects.   
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